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Seneca Police warn of counterfeit currency
(KMZA)--The Seneca Police Department is warning residents to be on the

lookout for counterfeit currency.

The Police Department, in a social media post, said its come to their attention that
fraudulent currency has been used in the community.

Police are asking business owners to be vigilant and inspect the currency being
used. They said one key point to look for is if the top of the bill reads " for motion
picture or production use only."

Officials say If anyone comes across any fake currency they should contact the
Seneca Police Department at ( 785) 336-2141.
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